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Governor congratulates President elected 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh, Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) has congratulated 

Hon’ble Smt. Droupadi Murmu on being elected to be the next President of India.  

In his congratulatory message, the Governor conveyed the good wishes of the people of 

Arunachal Pradesh and said that under the guidance of Hon’ble Smt Murmu, the State 

will touch new heights of development and prosperity. 

The Governor said that her success in the Presidential election inspires great hope of 

progress amongst our citizens, especially the poor, marginalized and the downtrodden. 

He said that the tribal people of Arunachal Pradesh are proud of her being elected to 

the highest constitutional post of the country.  
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